[image: image1.wmf]THE EASTER BUNNY WILL BE VISITING ON  MARCH 24, 2018 BETWEEN 12:00 P.M. TO 2:00 P.M.  IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM, IN BUILDING 3 AT THE HARRISON GARDENS FOR CHILDREN BETWEEN THE AGES OF 
3 AND 10 RESIDING AT THE HARRISON HOUSING AUTHORITY ONLY!  REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED, COLORING CONTESTS AND EASTER BASKET PRIZES WILL BE AWARDED TO WINNERS!!! PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21ST TO REGISTER YOUR CHILDREN. 973-483-1488
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